
 

 

    
 
  

     
 

   

     
      
     

      
      

       
   

    
     

       
     

        
   

    
       

     

   

     

        
       

      
         

       
    

    
     
    

     
       

 

County News NowCounty News Now 

September 30, 2022 

Cuyahoga County Resources, Services and Information 
for You 

Cuyahoga County Launches ‘Livable 
Cuyahoga’ 

Cuyahoga County recently announced a new
initiative with AARP to improve livability for
Cuyahoga County residents for generations to 
come. The initiative is a five-year process 
which will work to improve eight domains
that are key to a successful aging experience,
including housing, transportation, health 
services and community supports, outdoor 
spaces and buildings, and more. Community
input is a major component in the project.
Cuyahoga County encourages all residents 55-
years of age and older to complete its Livable
Cuyahoga survey at hhs.cuyahogacounty.us.
Call 216-263-4670 for more information.
Tune into our latest episode of ‘Let’s Talk
Cuyahoga’ to learn more about Livable
Cuyahoga. 

Become a Deputy Sheriff for Cuyahoga 
County 

If you want to serve your county and are
looking for a great career where you can
make a difference in your community, we 
want you to join us as a Deputy Sheriff. As 
a Deputy Sheriff, you will be a law 
enforcement officer tasked with managing
the day-to-day operations that ensure 
safety and security throughout the county.
Duties include responding to emergencies,
investigating cases, and many more. You 
can apply for the Deputy Sheriff position at
hr.cuyahogacounty.us. 

Apply Online 

Complete the Livable Cuyahoga 

https://gis.cuyahogacounty.us/portal/apps/instant/minimalist/index.html?appid=b1a7d945da1f4be1b66ec3c7386ba89d
https://hhs.cuyahogacounty.us/departments/dsas/community-office-on-aging/livable-cuyahoga
https://www.cuyahogacounty.us/executive/news/lets-talk-cuyahoga-podcast
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/16Qwebsite
https://www.cuyahogacounty.us/human-resources
https://ccprod-lm01.cloud.infor.com:1444/lmghr/CandidateSelfService/lm?dataarea=lmghr&_frommenu=true&context.session.key.JobBoard=EXTERNAL&context.session.key.HROrganization=10&context.session.key.noheader=true#


   
  

    
    
      

       
       

      
       

     
       

      
         

     
      
        
     

     
       

       
        

     

    
   

   

      
        

       
     

      
        

     
    

      
     

     
      

     
       

 

 
     

 
        

             

  

 

     

  

     

Survey 

Cuyahoga County Recognizes Domestic 
Violence Awareness Month 

October is Domestic Violence Awareness 
Month. The National Domestic Violence 
Hotline estimates that one in three women 
and one in four men will experience physical 
violence or stalking by an intimate partner at 
some time in their life. Locally, domestic 
violence is the number one call for service 
across many law enforcement agencies in
Cuyahoga County. We all play a role in 
ensuring our friends and neighbors are safe
and have a chance at living a life free from 
violence. If someone discloses abuse, talk 
with them about their options and encourage 
them to call a help line. 216-391-HELP is the 
local domestic violence hotline, available 24 
hours a day. Cuyahoga County’s Family
Justice Center is open for walk-in clients Mon. 
– Fri. from 8:30-4:30. Call them at 216-443-
7345 and ask to speak with a victim advocate. 
Always call 9-1-1 during an emergency. 

Learn More about the Cuyahoga 
County Family Justice Center 

Public Service Student Loan 
Forgiveness 

Are you a public service employee with 
student loan debt? If so, there’s a chance you 
could reduce the amount you owe! For a 
limited time, public service employees who 
are repaying federal student loans can apply
for a waiver that could eliminate a portion of
their debt. The Public Service Loan 
Forgiveness (PSLF) program lets employees 
in public service have their federal student 
loan debts forgiven after 120 qualifying 
payments. A new, time-limited waiver lets 
borrowers get credit for some loan payments 
that didn't count toward forgiveness before. 
The deadline to apply is October 31 . 

Program Details 
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